
 
 

 

The Wesley Community announces plans for upcoming job fairs, 

including on-site hiring event on March 6  
 

Nursing, home health aides and food service positions currently available 

 

SARATOGA SPRINGS, N.Y., February 28, 2024 – The Wesley Community – a 37-acre senior 

living campus with more than 700 residents in Saratoga Springs – today announced plans for 

multiple upcoming job fairs as part of an accelerated recruitment initiative. 

 

Wesley will host an in-house job fair, the first of four hiring events, on Wednesday, March 6 from 

10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Embury Café on the Wesley campus at 131 Lawrence Street in Saratoga 

Springs. 

 

Vacancies currently exist for Certified Nursing Assistants (CNAs), Home Health Aides (HHAs), 

Licensed Practical Nurses, Registered Nurses and Food Service staff. 

 

Wesley will participate in three subsequent job fairs as follows:  

• Saratoga Springs Public Library – Thursday, March 28, from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m., 49 Henry 

Street, Saratoga Springs;  

• SUNY Adirondack – Monday, April 8, from 10:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Northwest Bay 

Conference Center, 640 Bay Road, Queensbury;  

• Maria College – Wednesday, April 10, from 12 p.m. to 4 p.m., 700 New Scotland Ave., 

Albany. 

 

“Staffing shortages continue to plague all facets of the health care industry, including senior 

communities. As a result, we are actively recruiting for a variety of positions and these job fairs 

are the perfect way to get our message out there as well as give applicants an opportunity to meet 

us face-to-face,” said J. Brian Nealon, CEO of The Wesley Community. “We believe that Wesley 

offers a nurturing and upbeat work environment that is unmatched by other senior communities in 

the area.” 

 

The health care industry is responsible for as much as 14% of the nation’s overall employment, 

according to data from the U.S. Census Bureau. Similarly, The Administration on Aging predicts 

that the demand for long-term health care services will continue to grow in the U.S. in tandem with 

its aging population. 

 

Wesley is currently offering Certified Nursing Assistant training classes. The first round of 

sessions drew more than two dozen attendees who are expected to graduate on Monday, May 6. 



Due to ongoing demand for CNAs, future sessions are planned. The next class begins on Monday, 

May 20. 

 

For more information about CNA training and The Wesley Community, visit 

www.thewesleycommunity.org. 

 

About The Wesley Community  

The Wesley Community is a 37-acre nonprofit agency in Saratoga Springs, NY. Sponsored by 

United Methodist Health and Housing, Inc., The Wesley Community’s unique continuum of care 

community provides market rate and affordable housing for independent seniors, enriched living 

apartments for seniors who desire additional support, in-home health care services, short-term 

rehabilitation and long-term nursing care, as well as outpatient therapies for people of all ages. 

 

### 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Mark Bardack or Christina Dehm 

Ed Lewi Associates 

P: (518) 383-6183  

C: M. Bardack (518) 867-7943 or C. Dehm (518) 795-4577 

mbardack@edlewi.com or cdehm@edlewi.com 
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